
 

 

  

 

With 1 week to go, we are full steam ahead with our preparations for this 

year’s summer fair! 

• Raffle Tickets – Your raffle tickets should be attached to this 

newsletter. There are some great prizes to be won this year including 

days out at Goodwood as well as a cash prize! It would be great if 

everyone could sell all their books, but if there are any leftover please 

return them to the school as we will sell them on the day at the Fair.  

• Cake Competition – As always we will be running our ever successful 

cake stall so we would appreciate any and all 

cupcake donations (homemade or shop bought) 

which will need to be brought in on the day of the 

fair (Year 1 can bring theirs in on the Thursday 

morning as they are going to the Arena on the 

Friday). There will also be a competition for the best 

cupcakes from each year group with a small prize 

being given to the chosen winners. Please make sure you label any 

Tupperware or tins you would like returned, these will be available to 

collect from the office after the Fair.  

• Jam Jar Hoopla – This year we will be running our jam jar hoopla stall 

again, so we will be asking you to fill one or more jars with the usual 

sweets/small toys. The idea is the children will throw a hoop and try to 

‘hook’ the jar they wish to win. Please start saving any cleaned jam jars 

or similar glass containers. Empty jars are available to take from a box by 

the school gates if you need them. Please return them filled (and 

decorated if your child wishes to get creative!) This stall always looks 

great with all the different shapes and sizes on display.  



• Non-uniform day – There will be a non-uniform day next Wednesday 

12th June. Children may wear their own clothes to 

school on this day in exchange for a donation for one of 

our tombola stalls. As usual, we will be asking for 

reception parents to donate a bottle of something, year 

1 parents to donate confectionary and year 2 parents to 

donate a prize for the adult tombola. 

• Volunteers - We will be looking for as many volunteers as possible to 

help with all the organising and setting up as well as volunteers for 

running our successful stalls. If anybody wishes to put themselves 

forward to help, please see the sign up sheet in the office, or contact 

myself or Susan Williams. 

• General Donations – We would greatly appreciate any of the 

following: Raffle Prizes, Costume Jewellery and Toy Tombola donations. 

If anybody would like a copy of our donation request letters to hand to 

companies, please ask at the office. 

• Superhero competition – There will be a prize at the fair for the best 

dressed superhero this year! Judging will take place on the night at 

6:30pm. We look forward to seeing your wonderful costumes!  

  

Thank you for all your wonderful support and we look forward to 

seeing you all at the Fair.  

 

Aimee Davis, Chair PTA 

 


